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▸                                     TECH FRIDAY

 
As part of Tech friday, IEEE WIE SB MCE conducted  several events on
every fridays.
The different events conducted were:-
1. FUN WITH LOGOS ( 22nd March )
2.OUT OF THE BOX ( 5th April )
3. GUESS ME ( 3rd May )
4. REWIND ( 10th May )
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 1. FUN WITH LOGOS
 
Date: 22nd March 2019
Time: 12:45pm - 1:30pm
Venue: IEEE room, Marian engineering college
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The first event was "Fun with logos" . A total of 10 participants were
involved in this event.The event was mainly based on giving the
participants some logos and making them guess whats that logo is
about.
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2.OUT OF THE BOX
 
Date: 5th April 2019
Time: 12:30pm - 1:30pm
Venue: IEEE room,  Marian engineering college
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As part of Tech friday the event conducted on 5th April was "Out of the
box". A total of 10 students participated in this event. The event was
based on giving real life problems to the students and the participants
have to find out an effective solution to the problem given. The best
solution given by the student will be awarded.
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3. GUESS ME
 
Date: 3rd May 2019
Time: 12:30pm - 1:30pm
Venue: IEEE room,  Marian engineering college
 
 



7

 
Event for this week was "Guess me" . A total of 15 participants were
involved in this event.The event was mainly based on giving clues
to the students and their job is to idenetify what it is about. Student
who answers most of the questions correctly will be awarded.
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4. REWIND
 
Date: 10th May 2019
Time: 12:30pm - 1:30pm
Venue: IEEE room,  Marian engineering college
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" Rewind" was the collaboration of all the best events conducted by IEEE
WIE SB MCE as part of Tech Friday. There was a bunch of event based
competitions conducted during that day.
The different event includes:-
1. Flag hunt
2. Game hour
3. Out of the box
 
Flag hunt attracted most of the participants in which the participants
have to find different flags located at different places around the campus.
Game hour and out of the box was also greatly appreciated by the
participants.
 
It was the last Tech friday event of this semester.


